
Just received this email.  It maybe useful for a year 11 leaver: 
 
I have a company who are looking to take on a Business Admin apprentice in the near future. They 
are looking with a few training providers and so I can’t advertise it online. Therefore, I was just 
contacting you directly to see if you had any Y11 leavers who were interested in starting an 
apprenticeship in this area. If so, feel free to pass on my email address and I can arrange to get in 
touch with them to give them some more information and support with applications etc…  
  
Any questions, please do get in touch.  
  
Kind Regards 
Lauren   
  

Lauren Mallaby 

Learning & Skills Employer Engagement Officer 
Darlington Borough Council Learning & Skills 
Coleridge Centre 
Darlington 
DL1 5AJ 
'01325 405601 
mailto:lauren.mallaby@darlington.gov.uk 
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